
Nathan Casto is from Given, WV. He joined FFA during his sophomore year at Buffalo High 

School, and his advisor was Mrs. Danielle Grant. He first joined as a way to show his Market 

Steer SAE at the county fair, however, he quickly realized what all FFA was about and had to 

offer. FFA encouraged and shaped him into a leader and it gave him more purpose and 

direction throughout high school. He served as Chapter Vice President his senior year. Nathan 

also enjoyed competing in several competitions including Agriscience Fair, Ag Issues, and 

Marketing Plan; all of which his teams competed at the national competition. Outside of FFA he 

was part of the high school basketball team and NHS. This year Nathan will be a freshman at 

WVU Institute of Technology where he is majoring in Chemical Engineering. During his year as 

the 2016-2017 Northeastern Region Vice President At-Large he hopes to positively impact 

fellow members and encourage the next generation of leaders across the state. 


